

Friday 27th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

The classes for next year are as follows:-

Current Class	New Class	Year Group	Teacher
	Bears	Nursery	Mrs Beswick
	Lions	Reception	Mrs Aitken and Mrs Priestley
Lions and Tigers	Starfish	Reception/Year 1	Mrs Mackay
	Seals	Year 1	Mrs Beckitt
Starfish	Hedgehogs	Year 2	Miss Allen
Seals	Deer	Year 2	Mrs Rawlinson and Mrs Hunter
Hedgehogs	Coral	Year 3	Mrs Smyth
Coral	Oysters	Year 4	Mr Hopkins
Jellyfish	Dolphins	Year 4	Mr Armstrong
Oysters	Otters	Year 5	Mr Jordan
Dolphins	Turtles	Year 5	Mr Wharfedale
	Swordfish	Year 6	Mrs Clark and Mrs Thompson
	Whales	Year 6	Mr Lodge
	Stingray	Year 6	Miss Beaver

We have made the decision to split our current Year 5 cohort into three classes for next year. We feel this will be a brilliant opportunity for them to be taught in smaller classes, of approximately 19 children, for their final year at Braeburn. The children in Year 5 will be bringing home a letter with their class identified.





Meet your child's new teacher

Thursday 3rd July

Parents of children currently in Years 3, 4 and 5

Please arrive at the School Office at 2:40pm.



PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO MRS CLARK AND MRS THOMPSON CURRENTLY BEING ON MATERNITY LEAVE - THE MEET THE TEACHER SESSIONS FOR SWORDFISH WILL TAKE PLACE ON A DIFFERENT DATE. THIS WILL BE CONFIRMED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

Friday 4th July

Parents of children currently in **FS2 [Reception] Years 1 and 2** Please arrive at the School Office at **2:40pm**.

Overview of the Session

At **2:45pm** prompt your child's new teacher will collect you from the Hall. They will take you to their classroom to introduce themselves and share a brief overview of information about their class and year group. This session will be approx. 10 minutes in length to enable parents to attend a different class at **2:55pm** if required.

3:05pm - Please leave via the school office and then head onto the playground for the end of the day.

Kind regards

Laura Jackson

Executive Headteacher

